
Press release: Egg labelling
requirements amended to support
industry through bird flu outbreaks

Producers and packers will no longer need to change how eggs are labelled
during mandatory bird flu housing measures. The move will reduce cost
pressures on egg producers and packers and boost supply chains.
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